
 Remember to like us on Facebook!    

 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday, December 14, 2020 

Please Read the Attached Important 
Letter from Mrs. Taylor with  

Updates for 2021. 
 

6th – 8th Grade Final Projects 
Mon., Dec. 14th – Thurs., Dec. 17th 

Classes end at 12pm for the middle school on 
these days. For information about their schedule 

for this week go to the following link.  
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1K1O4w1WG
7dadAtRrOGsbKB1Shgo7AKb9__I5FxmeHcs/edit 

 

Winter Vacation 
Monday, December 21st, - January 1st 

 

Classes Resume  
Monday January 4th 

 

Applications for New KP & KG 
Students for the 2021-2022 School Year 

Will Be Available 
Monday, January 4th 

 

Are you Interested in Being Part of the 
Parent Advisory Board? 

Join us on, Thursday, January 14th at 6:30pm. 
We are inviting parents who are interested in 
assuming a leadership role to participate in a 

planning session. This is not a general 
meeting; it is only for parents who are 

interested in assuming a leadership 
role.  Interested, contact the main office 
or email ptaylor@beechwoodschool.org 

 

Beechwood Weekly 

 

Last Day for the  
Holiday Toy Drive        

Wednesday, December 16th 

Wednesday is the last day to bring a new  
toy to Beechwood for the toy drive.  

Boxes will be available outside  
the office. For more information  

see flyer attached. 
 


